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I am one of the volunteers who pickup ballots. Oregon's voting system including vote 

by mail is a solid voting system and the people processing the votes are incredibly 

careful to be sure votes are valid. Added to the REAL ID system it will be even more 

reliable. I have lived in California and voted many times. In person mailing 

discourages voters, is not as secure and costs more to maintain, 

 

I strongly urge you not to mess up a good proven system, 


